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ALl	roofotps	should	have	solar	systems	linking	into	a	community	system	with	
battery	storage.	I	find	it	intolerable	that	I	produce	more	solar	electricity	than	I	
need	but	can	only	sell	it	back	for	4c	per	kWh.	This	is	applorable.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	It	
should	be	the	same	regardless	of	my	electricty	provider.	
I	am	a	great	believer	in	renewable	energy	sources	and	have	had	solar	systems	on	
my	house(s)	for	the	last	14	years.		
Let's	do	something	about	these	issues.	
Come	on	Australia.	
	
Mary	Ann	Grant		
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